
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 3:15 PM
To: 'Kyle S. Flory'; Robert S. Creps; Chris Baldassari
Cc: Rachel Green (rgreen@antondev.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Anton Redevelopment (Mike Roberts; RO548) Conference Call Followup

Kyle, et al, 
To briefly summarize the conference call deliverables, prior to implementation of Interim Remedial Actions, 
ACDEH requested the submittal following items: 
 

 Copy of the BAAQMD permit 
 Schedule / Gant Chart for the following submittals at a minimum: preferential pathway / utility line 

review, HHRA, draft CAP, draft Fact Sheet, Public Notification period, monthly monitoring, etc. 
 
ACDEH approved the HHRA work plan without comment, but may provide comments as it is implemented. 
 
Upon receipt of the BAAQMD permit copy, ACDEH will also request details of the interim remediation system: 
system design and monitoring program for the site as it moves through the CAP process. 
 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


